
         September 2023 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to Fifth and Sixth Grade!!!!!! I am proud to be part of 

Nazareth Elementary School.  My name is Mary Pioli. I have been in 

the Catholic school system for over 50 years and taught preschool 

through 8th grade. Intermediate grades have a special spot in my 

heart from my first teaching experience. I look forward to teaching 

children as much as I enjoy learning from them!  My goal is to instill a 

love of education in my students because that is a major key in their 

future. I focus on 3 phases of character development: Kindness, 

Wisdom, and Respect. I will discuss their importance for their 

foundation. 

My subjects are Religion 5, Social Studies 5 and 6, Science and 

5 and 6. On this site I will share subject topics and valuable student 

links.  

Please feel free to contact me with any concerns. I look forward 

to be of service to you and your family.  

 

Peace and Prayers,  

Mary Pioli 
 


